Ken Warholik

From: AAMDC Trade Division [stephen=aamdc.com@mcsv153.net] on behalf of AAMDC Trade
Division [stephen@aamdc.com]

Sent; Thursday, January 20, 2011 11:37 AM

To: Ken Warholik

Subject: AAMDC Invites you to Michelin Safety Training & Cost of Ownership Tour

Dear Ken Warholik,

As a valued AAMDC Trade member, we have chosen you or your designated municipal
representative to join us at Michelin’s manufacturing and training facility in Greenwville,
South Carolina for a five-day Safety Training & Cost of Ownership Tour. This tour, hosted
in partnership with Tirecraft and Michelin, will be held March 14-18, 2011.

The tour is the first of many that will be offered to our member MDs and counties in an
effort to promote continuous development of tire safety and product knowledge. More
specifically, this unique experience will feature in-depth training of the Michelin tire
products, and an up-close and personal ook of the manufacturing facilities. Our objective
is fo promote the importance of tire safety and high quality product knowledge, which can

be immediately implemented within your public works division.

We have sent invitations to a group of 20 representatives from various MDs and counties.
Each individual trip will be sponsored by the AAMDC. We firmly believe that this event will
be of benefit to your professional development, enhancing your decision-making and skill

set when working with various tire products.

We look forward to seeing you in Greenville. Please RSVP to our Manager of Client

Relations and Trade, Stephen Taraayo, by February 4, 2011,

Sincerely yours,

No Coek o GSUW\%

Stephen Tamayo
Manager of Client Relations & Trade
AAMDC Aggregated Business Services



